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Conservation Commission Agenda 

April 11, 2017 - 6:00pm 

 

1) Roll Call 

2) Sub Committee Reports 

a. Parks Subcommittee 

b. LACFB 

3) Open for Public Comments 

4) Work In Progress 

a. Barker Mill Dam Relicensing-Update 

b. Project Canopy Grant 

c. Recruitment/membership 

d. Arbor Week Resolution 

5) Work Completed Since Last Meeting 

a. Confirm Chuck’s standing with the conservation commission 

b. Advertise the three vacancies we currently have 

6) New Business Items 

a. Maine Arbor Week Invitation 

i. May 22nd, Hallowell City Hall-Maine Tree Cities starting at 1pm 

b. Maine Land Conservation Conference 

i. April 21-22, Mt. Ararat Middle School 

c. Annual Report 
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April 12, 2017 

 

Dear Arbor Week Cooperator: 

The winter snows are melting away rapidly, and Arbor Day/Week/Month upon us. As always, the State will 
celebrate Arbor Week this year the 3rd full week in May. The dates will be May 21st through 27th. The State 
celebration will be held Monday, May 22nd, at Hallowell City Hall. I hope you will all plan to attend as we 
celebrate the achievements of Maine’s Tree City USA’s. 

A reception with light refreshments will begin at 1:00 p.m. with the awards ceremony starting at 1:30 p.m. 

Please let me know who will be attending the ceremony from your municipality and who will be accepting your 
award.  In addition, please send me several photos of recent urban and community forestry projects,  and/or 
highlights from your community by May 1st. Along with the photos, if you could send me a short summary of 
your highlights during the last year, that will be helpful for me in developing the program.  

As we prepare as a state for the eventual arrival of the Emerald Ash Borer, we again encourage local communities 
to promote Emerald Ash Borer Awareness by tagging significant ash trees in your community. Tree tagging 
involves attaching informational cards to ash trees using purple flagging. The tags can be removed anytime. 
However, we recommend removing them after a month or two, to avoid litter issues. Additionally, many 
landowners may only want them for a short period of time. Please see the attached informational sheet and 
sample tag. 

The Maine Forest Service Project Canopy will provide you with laminated tree tags (as shown at: 
http://www.maine.gov/dacf/php/caps/EAB/index.shtml), tree values, and purple flagging. Also, where available, 
Forest Pest Outreach Network volunteers are available to assist in developing and delivering your ash tree tagging 
event. Contact Jan Santerre at 207-287-4987 or jan.santerre@maine.gov for more information and to participate. 

I look forward to seeing you there and helping with you Arbor/EAB Awareness week events. If you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to call me at 207-287-4987. 

Sincerely, 

 
Jan Ames Santerre 
Project Canopy Coordinator 
Department of Agriculture, Conservation, and Forestry 
Maine Forest Service 
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